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FlexAir PAPR Product Information Update Regarding 
Use at Altitudes Over 4,000 Feet 

Airboss Defense Group (ADG) is issuing an important update regarding our FlexAir 
Powered Air-Purifying PAPRs with the following approval numbers:  

• TC-21C-0809
• TC-23C-2458
• TC-21C-0840
• TC-23C-2484
• TC-23C-2497

There is a potential for FlexAir PAPR units to trigger a premature low airflow alarm 
when utilized at high altitudes. FlexAir PAPR units are designed with a low flow alarm 
system to indicate when air flow is restricted through the respirator. Analysis has 
revealed that the low flow alarm may be pre-maturely activated at altitudes above 4,000 
feet. Users should not use these PAPRS in environments over 4,000 feet. ADG is in the 
process of incorporating this information into the Flexair PAPR User Instruction P/N  
C-85090-001 (currently Rev. C). To receive a copy or ask questions please reach out to
Virginia Griffith at Virginia.Griffith@ADG.com or call 301-352-8800.


